Faculty Development Opportunities through CTE and Teaching Circles

Wednesday, September S, 2018: 3:30-5:00 p.m., Allegheny Room (HUB)
What is Reflective Practice?
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effective teaching through the use of workshops, monthly meetings, and Teaching Circles. This program,
called the Reflective Practice (RP) Project, has been around since 1993.

Many of us have few opportunities to talk about teaching, and if they happen, we will often focus on our
frustrations rather than our successes. Teaching Circles are our way of encouraging constructive conversations
in order to learn from each other by sharing successful teaching strategies.

The Reflective Practice Project Co-Directors:
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